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January 2020  
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Following the reporting exercise for S2 students undertaken in October, subject teachers have recently 
given a subsequent indication regarding progress for all pupils.  It is vitally important that a steady and 
consistent work rate is maintained throughout the session if pupils are to achieve their full potential. 
 
Similar to the first report in S2, the report enclosed again provides an indication of the working level that 
your child is currently maintaining in each of the curricular areas.  Generally speaking, most young 
people will move from level 2 in primary 7 onto level 3 Experiences and Outcomes.  Some learners are 
likely to progress to study level 4 at appropriate points during S2 or S3.   
 
The report again also contains a grade for progress which helps to identify how your child is progressing 
within the level that they are currently working at.  This grade equates to either ‘on track with planned 
learning’ or ‘not on track with planned learning’.  It may be if a young person has just begun the work at a 
higher level, such as level 3 or level 4, they may be ‘not on track with planned learning’ as they have only 
started this more challenging level of work which is not a cause for concern.   
 
If you wish to discuss the contents of this report further or have any questions at all, please telephone 
your child’s own Pastoral Care Teacher in the first instance. 
 
2K  Mrs Ritchie / Mr Squire  2L   Mrs Pollock 
2R1 & 2R2 Mrs Mills   2T1   Ms Ahmed  
2T2  Mr Carstairs 
  
To help students and parents prepare for the upcoming S2 course choice process, we would like to draw 
your attention to our S2 Parents/Carers Information Evening which will take place on Thursday 13

th
 

February starting at 6pm in the Airlie Theatre.  All parents/carers are welcome to attend along with their 
young people.  The purpose of this evening is to provide an overview of the options process as well as 
offering support on the factors to be considered when young people select their subjects to study in S3 
and beyond.   
 
If I can also take the time to remind you about our electronic tool called Show my Homework which we 
use to issue all homework to young people at Hyndland.  If you need any help as a parent accessing this 
free app on your mobile device please feel free to get in touch with Mrs Forrester, Depute Head Teacher 
at the school or your child’s Pastoral Care Teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
L Edgerton 
Head Teacher 


